Natalie Tyrrell

258 Churchill Court

Lombard, IL 60148

630-613-9364

Nay1231@sbcglobal.net

July 17, 2012

'12 JUL 23 AM 10:52

Mrs. Susan Flanagan

Interim Superintendent

School District 89

906 Walton Street

Melrose Park, IL 60160

Dear Mrs. Flanagan,

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from my position at Stevenson School. I will not be returning to teach 6th grade for the 2012-2013 school year.

I have made the difficult but important decision to stay home with my children full time. Thank you for the opportunity to work for such an outstanding school and district. I have truly enjoyed teaching the students at Stevenson and working with such exceptional teachers and administrative staff for these past 9 years.

Respectfully yours,

Hatelie Tyrrell

Natalie Tyrrell

13